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Minnesota Iron Company. February 10, 1892. 

H. H. Porter to J. J. Hill. 

Is sorry to hear tha.t Hill has sold his 
stock in the Minnesota Iron compa.ny, "under 
the idea that there was solfiething that was 
perhaps not fair in the consolidation of 
the Minnesota Ore[Company] with it." 

General Correspondence. 


